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Drum Division Grievance No. 15-3

MR. R. W. BIBBY, Chairman
Drum Division
Joint Grievance Committee

The above subject grievance was referred to the Review
Committee on June 21, 1962. The grievance questions the necessity of filling
a temporarily vacated Clerk B position, in the Auburn office, for a one-week
period. The Review Committee is referring the grievance back to your
Committee for local settlement in the following manner:

The grievance is to be disposed of by adjusting the pay of the
Clerk C, who performed certain of the upgraded Clerk B' s functions, to a
Clerk B for the week in question. This means of settlement shall be without
prejudice to the position of either Company or Union in regard to the issues
presented by the grievance.

The Division will procure the authorization necessary in
making the adjustment, after which the grievance will be considered closed.

/s/ L. V. BROWN, Chairman
Review Committee

cc: VJThompson
WDLaughlin
CLYager
EFSibley
LLMitchell


